
16 May 2017 

Harriet Gale 
fyi-request-5823-d3df237frequests.fyi.orq.nz  

Dear Harriet 

I refer to your request dated 4 May 2017, pursuant to the Official Information Act 1982, 
seeking: 

"any relevant communications, documents, minutes or advice regarding why a 
Northwest Busway was elected not to be built as part of the current Western Ring 
Route upgrade?" 

The information you are seeking is more closely connected with the functions of the New 
Zealand Transport Agency (the Agency). Accordingly, your request is being transferred 
pursuant to section 14 of the Official Information Act. 

We have also undertaken a search of the Ministry's records. Despite reasonable efforts, 
we could not find any information within the scope of your request. 

Further correspondence on this request will therefore come to you from the Agency. Note 
that the time limit for responding will be 20 working days from when the Agency receives 
this transfer from us. 

Yours sincerely 

( 

Martin Glyyin 
Director/Atc and 

for CHIEF EXECUTIVE 
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